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The Dean’s  
Message
“As we start the new term 

it is timely to reflect on 

the accomplishments 

from the end of 2016. 

Once again the many 

initiatives that weave 

together our faculty, staff 

and students continue 

to demonstrate our 

commitment to our school 

values of compassion, 

inclusion, respect, self-

awareness and integrity.  

I hope you enjoy these 

stories, and if you have 

one of your own you 

would like to share, 

click here.”

- Derek Stockley 
Dean, School of Social  
and Community Services

Event Coverage

Faculty Highlight

1

Humber Instructor Named Top HR Professional

Congratulations to Gabriella Fermo on her accomplishment of being named one of the Top 25 
HR Professionals by the Canadian HR Reporter. Gabriella was recognized for her achievements 
for designing and delivering the Public Safety Leadership course in the Fire Service Executive 
Management Certificate offered here in the School of Social and Community Services.

Read more >

In Situ Multi-Arts Festival 

Humber helped support a three-day multi-arts 
festival that was held back in October in which 
over 750 high school students were able to 
engage and connect with Humber Visual & Media 
Arts students, Music students, and Child Youth 
Care students.

Read more >

Transformative Social Change  
Symposium a Success

The Transformative Social Change Symposium 
was held on November of this year at Humber 
College with over 100 people attending the event, 
which brought together students, academics, 
community members and activists together. 

Read more >

CSI Photo Competition

The Crime Scene Investigation program teaches students a range of skills, including photography. 
The program recently held a photography competition with over 200 submissions that showcased 
that the talents of the students extend far beyond taking pictures of a crime scene. 

Read more >

Young Criminal Justice Professional Networking Gala

On November 24th the Young Criminal Justice Professionals hosted their 3rd Annual Networking Gala in 
association with Humber’s School of Social and Community Services. 

Read more >
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Living Our Values

Last spring the School of Social and Community 
Services engaged in a school-wide exercise to 
define the values of the school. From this work 
came a commitment to the values of respect, 
inclusion, compassion, self-awareness  
and integrity. 

Read more >

SSCS Super PAC

On November 14th the School of Social and 
Community Services brought together all of the 
Program Advisory Committees to host the first 
school wide Super-PAC meeting. 

Read more >
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The School of Social and 

Community Services 

provides pathways for 

students to pursue a career 

and make a difference 

in their community. 

Outstanding student 

services, state-of-the-art 

facilities and practical 

work placements along 

with expert faculty made 

for a rewarding student 

experience. We are 

dedicated to delivering  

more than an education -  

we are changing lives!

School Awards Night

On November 29, 2016, we hosted our annual 
awards night in collaboration with Humber  
Student Awards.

Read more >

Success

Lest We Forget

On November 12, 2016, one of our students wrote 
an article to the St. Thomas Times Journal about 
her veteran Uncle Frank who served during the 
Second World War, Korean War, and Cold War but 
became one of the forgotten.

Read more >

Continuing Education Workshops

Humber College’s School of Social and Community Services Continuing Education has continued 
with its workshop series in the Fall 2016 semester – this time opening up workshops to all students 
within SSCS.

Read more >

Premier’s Awards

The Premier Awards celebrated the achievements 
of Ontario college graduates in the province and 
throughout the world and this year our School 
nominated one of our very own, Jillian Andrew 
from the Child and Youth Worker Advanced 
Diploma. 

Read more >

COI Launch

The School of Social and Community Services  
was pleased to be part of the launch of the Centre 
of Innovation in Health and Wellness. The COI in 
Health and Wellness is a partnership between 
SSCS and the School of Health Sciences, the 
School of Hospitality, Recreation, and Tourism,  
and the Humber Arboretum and Centre for  
Urban Ecology. 

Read more >
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